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EXCITED FOR THE SUMMER FAIR 30.06.18  CHARITY NUMBER:518646 

Hello, somehow, its 
summer already! It 
certainly feels like there are 
a lot of exciting things 
happening.  

On May Bank Holiday 
weekend FOSPS joined 
forces with Saltaire Arts 
Trail.  We were really 
impressed (once again) with 
our talented young people 
who drew a Titus for the 
Where’s Titus? Treasure 
hunt. Thank you to all our 
artists and to everyone who 
bought a trail, we hope you 
had a great time!  More 
thanks to the children at 
After School Club who 
designed postcards which 
were displayed in the United 
Reform Church and helped 

to raise money for the Cellar 
Trust Project. This could be 
the start of a beautiful 
partnership… 

We enjoyed our Saltaire 
Summer Party on 11th May.  
It was wonderful to see so 
many of our younger 
children and prospective 
children. Thanks for coming 
along and partying with us!    

Have you heard that we are 
fundraising for a new 
school library? FOSPS are 
excited to have pledged 
£3000 to turning the old 
school office into a new 
library for school.  This will 
be a great much needed 
facility especially to support 
our young readers.  

Dates for your Diary 

6th June – 29th June – 
COPPER CHALLENGE- 
Please send any spare change our 
way! Each class will compete to 
see who can collect the most.  
The winning class will get a 
special reward. 

Fri 8th June  - SUMMER 
FAIR PLANNING MEETING 
09:30 community room, if you 
can help us out organize or help 
on the day setting up or manning 
a stall please get in touch – many 
hands make light work. 
fospspta@gmail.com 

30th June WORLD CUP 
SUMMER FAIR 12:00-3pm 

Games, stalls, food & drink 
–all we need is you & some 

nice weather!  
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SUMMER FAIR 

Can you donate any items for the summer fair? We would really appreciate any 
donations of 

 old school uniform  

 pre loved teddy bears and soft toys 

 games and toys  

 childrens books 

 unwanted and unused gifts for the tombola 

Please can you leave donations at the KS1 shed up to Fri 22nd June and we will 
make sure that they are kept safely.  

On the day we will also have a WORLD CUP STICKER & CARD SWAP SHOP so bring 
any swaps that you have to trade 

  

Finally,a big shout out and fond farewell to Cath 
Varley, the previous Co Chair whose youngest moves 
on to high school this autumn.  Thank you Cath for all 
you did as FOSPS Co Chair and as a valuable 
committee member from us all. We will miss you and 
wish you all the best.  

 

Can you spare any time to help us get ready for the summer fair? Are you arty and could 
do us some stall posters? Do you know someone who could donate us a raffle prize? Can 
you help out on a stall or help to set up or tidy away?  

If you can spare us an hour or so then please get in touch, every little helps. 

Email us: fospspta@gmail.com 

Tweet us: Friends of Saltaire Primary 

Facebook us: search FOSPS – Friends of Saltaire Primary and FOSPS Volunteers if you 
would like to find out about upcoming events and how you can get involved . 
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